
 
 
 
May 22nd, 2020 
 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
Re:  Reference for Peter Fogarty, Community Naming Opportunity  
 
This letter is an opportunity to share my experience with Peter Fogarty in relation to the community 
partnerships and commitment he has shown in helping to develop a rich community experience in 
Saskatoon.  Through his passion for our people and his ability to share his art of ice sculpture, Peter has 
demonstrated his love for and genuine involvement in enriching our community.  I have had the 
pleasure of knowing Peter since 2001 and working alongside him, and Tourism Saskatoon, in launching a 
winter event for the city called Wintershines. 
 
Peter’s enthusiasm and interest in working with others to create a new, interactive, and innovative 
winter event for Saskatoon residents and tourists was both inspiring and influencing. Peter showed 
himself to be a creative thinker and a ‘make it happen’ kind of guy. Throughout our work on launching 
Wintershines, I found him to be imaginative in sharing ideas on how to bring winter to life and make it 
interactive, entertaining, and educational for anyone coming to the winter market to participate.  
 
Peter always took the initiative to solve the problems to ‘make it work’ keeping in mind the mission of 
creating an entertaining and interesting event for visitors. Throughout the years that we worked 
together on this project, Peter brought in other influencers and entertainers from around the globe, to 
enhance the experience for the community.  He never hesitated to share his ideas from his travels and 
experiences, and help with the solutions to bring those ideas to life in our community. He took the 
initiative to solve problems and creatively develop solutions while keeping the vision of our project as a 
community event in the forefront.  

 
Throughout our years of collaborative work, I appreciated Peter’s attitude and approach to bring ideas 
to life. Peter has always been a valuable part of the community ensuring that through the sharing of his 
ice sculptures he has beautified the city in the winter, and continues to bring joy and life to the 
community in which he lives.  
 
Please accept this letter of full and enthusiastic endorsement of the application for a naming 
opportunity in the city of Saskatoon for Peter Fogarty.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tammy Forrester 
CEO Ronald McDonald House Charities Saskatchewan 
 


